
PARISH OF SAINT AUGUSTINE OF HIPPO 

Woodland Road, St. Austell PL25 4RA 
Telephone: 01726 73838 

Email: staustellcatholicparish@gmail.com 
Website: www.augustineofhippo.org.uk 

Parish Priest 
Fr. Peter Morgan 
frpetermorgan@aol.com  

Parish Deacon 
Rev. John Sanders 

Tel: 01726 74911  

There is usually someone in the parish office to receive calls on weekday mornings. 

THE MOST HOLY TRINITY (Year B) 
Sunday 31st May 2015  

TIMES OF MASSES & SERVICES   

Saturday 30th May   6.00 p.m. (Paddy Hurley RIP) 

Sunday 31st  May   8.30 a.m. (The Parish) 

   10.30 a.m. (Kelly Evans) 

Tuesday 2nd June   7.00 p.m.  

Wednesday 3rd June  10.30 a.m. St Charles Lwanga & Companions 

Thursday 4th June  12.05 p.m.  

Friday 5th June  10.30 a.m. St Boniface, Patron of the Diocese
(Harry Dalton RIP) 

Saturday 6th June   6.00 p.m. (Bernard Collins RIP) 

Sunday 7th June   8.30 a.m. (The Parish) 

   10.30 a.m. First Holy Communions 
(Kelly Evans) 

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION 
Saturday 5.15 p.m. - 5.45 p.m. 
EXPOSTION 
Wednesday after Mass until noon 
ROSARY 
Friday 10.00 a.m. and Saturday 5.30 p.m.  
ORDINARIATE MASSES 
Sunday 5.30 p.m. & Wednesday 7.00 p.m. 

MASS INTENTIONS 

Sat 30th May - Paddy Hurley RIP (Mary Coupe’s intention). Sun 31st May, 
10.30am - Kelly Evans (Ros Evan’s intention). Fri 5th June - Harry Dalton 
RIP (Elaine Holmes’ intention). Sat 6th June - Bernard Collins RIP (The 
Catenians’ intention). Sun 7th June, 10.30am - Kelly Evans (Pauline Pallett’s 

intention). 

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION 

Please pray for our young people who will be making their First Holy 
Communion on Sunday 7th June, Corpus Christi, at the 10.30am Mass: Mia 

Ewart, Ruby Hawkes, Grace Keir, Emily Meacock, Chelsea Morgan, Ben 

Rundle, Ellie Rundle, Lillian Smith & William Whitehead. 

ORDINATION OF JACEK KOSTUCH 

On Friday 3rd July, Deacon Jacek Kostuch from our parish is being 
ordained priest at the Cathedral in Plymouth by Bishop Mark, along with 
Deacon Colin Groombridge. Jacek’s ordination will be a great occasion for 
him and his family as well as for our parish and the diocese.  
Coach: A coach will be organised to take par ishioners who wish to 
attend at a cost of £5 per head. If you would like a place on the coach please 
sign you name on the list which is now up on the notice board in the Porch. 
Please pass your fare for the coach to Fr. Peter or into the Parish Office in a 
clearly marked envelope. Thank you. 
Ordination Present: As a par ish we will be buying Jacek a chasuble, the 
vestment a priest wears at Mass, as an ordination present. If you would like 
to contribute to the purchase of this gift please place your donation in the 

wooden collection box in the Narthex. Thank you. 

CATHOLIC WOMEN’S LEAGUE 

The CWL are holding a Cake Stall after the 6.00pm Saturday Mass and the 
10.30am Sunday Mass this weekend, 30th/31st May. Please give the CWL 

your support and treat you family to a special cake for Sunday tea! 

CHILDREN’S CATECHISM 

Catechism recommences this Wednesday 3rd June at 4.30pm for all groups, 

including Group 3.  

JUSTICE AND PEACE GROUP 

Meeting this Wednesday 3rd June at 6.00pm in St. Monica’s Room. 

QUIZ NIGHT AND FISH & CHIP SUPPER 

The Ordinariate Group Quiz Night and Fish & Chip Supper for all the Parish 
takes place this coming Friday 5th June at 7pm. Fr. John will be the quiz 



master and the cost of a ticket is £7.50 (available from the Parish Office, 
Judy Pollard or any member of the Ordinariate Group). The evening will be 
an entertaining social event in the life of our Parish and also a means of 
raising funds both for the Ordinariate Group and St. Augustine’s Church 
Funds. If you are planning to come, please sign your name on the list in the 

Porch this weekend. Payment can be made on the night! 

25TH ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATIONS   

The next event organised as part of our 25th Anniversary celebrations is a 
concert to be given by St. Mewan Sinfonia on Saturday 20th June at 7.45pm, 

followed by refreshments. Tickets, price £7 (children under 16yrs free) will 
be on sale after all masses next weekend 6th/7th June .There are posters 

available in the Narthex for anyone who is able to display one. Thank you 

TRINITY SUNDAY SUNG LATIN MASS 

Mass in the Extraordinary (Tridentine) Form of the Roman Rite will be 
celebrated this Sunday 31st May at 12 noon at the Catholic Church of Saint 

John the Baptist, Trevu Road, Camborne. 

THE SACRED TRUST - St Austell Christian Resources and Education 

Trust 

5th Annual General Meeting on Saturday 6th June, 12 noon at Mount 
Charles Methodist Church. The meeting will end with a light lunch. All are 
most welcome. If you plan to go, please contact Sacred Place on 01726 
63945 or email: sacredplace@btconnect.com  so that the caterers can ensure 

there is enough lunch for everyone! 

OPEN GARDENS - Sunday 14th June 

Paul and Angela Hyland are opening to the public their garden at 
‘Glenmore’, Penhale Road, Penwithick, PL26 8UP, on Sunday 14th June, 
from 2.00pm to 5.00pm, to raise funds for the Cornwall Hospices. 
Refreshments and Cream Teas will be available and there will be plants for 

sale, a tombola and a flower demonstration. All are most welcome. 

QUIET DAY AT BUCKFAST ABBEY 

The next in Fr Christopher’s series of Quiet Days for 2015 takes place in the 
Violet Evelyn Hall in Southgate on Saturday 4th July.  The theme of this day 
is ‘Peace, a Benedictine Motto, and how to find it!’. The day runs from 
10.00am to 4.00pm and includes refreshments and a light lunch .  As well 
as the talk and instruction by Fr Christopher, there is the opportunity for 
some group discussion, individual quiet time, Mass and Confession (if 
desired). The cost of the day is £15 and booking forms are available on the 
table in the Narthex. 

Parish Safeguarding Representatives 

Karen Waters - Tel: 01726 842372 

Pat Whitehouse - Tel: 01726 814415 

Diocesan Safeguarding Office  

Tel: 01364 645390 

“You have made us for yourself, 
O Lord, and our hearts 

are restless until they rest in you.” 

(St Augustine of Hippo) 

St Augustine’s Parish is part of Plymouth R.C. Diocese – Registered Charity No. 213227 

BUCKFAST ABBEY - Christian Storytelling Festival 

Buckfast Abbey is holding a Christian Storytelling Festival between 2nd and 
4th July. This special one-off event is thought to be the first of its kind in 
the country and is being held in celebration of the 30th anniversary of the 
Abbey’s Educational Department. It will be a marvellous spectacle of 
storytelling, theatre and puppetry and will include events for both children 
and adults. For programme and ticket details please visit 

www.buckfast.org.uk/education.  

CAFOD KERNOW SOLIDARITY WALK AND PICNIC LUNCH 

Saturday 27th June, at Cardinham Woods near Bodmin, PL30 4AL :Walk 

10.30am, Picnic 12.30pm . Meeting at the main car park at 10.00am for the 
Lady Vale Walk (3km). Please bring a donation for the walk. You may get 
sponsored if you wish - for sponsor forms and more information contact: 

jscousins@uk2.net. The Forestry Commission Car Park fee is £3. 

COLLECTIONS - Thank you  

The parish collection total below does not include Standing Orders which 

average at £350 per week. All cheques should be made payable to ‘PRCDTR 

St. Austell Parish’. 

Parish Collection: £712.25; Candles: £30.52; Flowers: £4.40; APF: £65.25; 

Coffee: £15.98.  

SICK AND HOUSEBOUND 

Please remember in your prayers those in the parish who are sick or 
housebound, especially Pauline Abdey, Joy & Fred Abraham, Sheila Alleyn, 

Sylvia Austin, Marcella Beer, Maura Bennett, Pat Carsey, James & 

Margaret Clapp, Mary Coupe, Milena Danielli, Mary Dineen, Sue 

Dugmore, Mark Eustice, Helen Gibson, Teresita Hill, Joan Insley, John 

Jones, Paul & Cynthia Longthorp, Carmen Matthews, Maria Consuelo 

Martyn, Pam O’Cock, Ian Parkinson, Valerie Parkinson, June Parsons, 

Pamela Platt, Edwina Porter-Duncan, Sylvia Ryan, Margaret Sanders, 

Jenny Stears, Amanda Stickney, Pauline Whitford, & Sally Wilson. 


